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From: Ronald K. McDaniel

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 10:34 AM

To: Meredith Badalucca; Stacy Radford; Megan Egbert
Subject: Horizon View

After consulting with our engineers all of our comments/concerns have been addressed to date. We
will continue to work with the developer as site conditions emerge.

Ronald McDaniel
WPCA Administrator
83 Pink Row
Uncasville, CT 06382
860-848-6711



